
 
bcs:3/8/24 

Re: NHTSA Recall Number: 22V-363 

Reimbursement Plan 

The Bravo trailers impacted by this recall are new and owner’s costs associated with the remedy of 
this recall will be reimbursed according to Bravo Warranty. 

 

Owners of subject Bravo Trailers who may have remedied the recall circumstance prior to the 
issuance of safety recall by Bravo will also be reimbursed by the Bravo Warranty. 

 

 

All inquiries relating to this recall and/or reimbursement should be directed to: 

 

Bravo Trailers, LLC 
Warranty Manager 

19319 County Road 8 
Bristol, IN 46507 

 
Phone: 1-574-848-7500 

 
 
 


